Subject: Please acknowledge receipt

From: Walt Tuvell <Walt.Tuvell@gmail.com>

Date: 06/28/2018 03:22 PM

To: AOdb _Internal Control and Audit@ao.uscourts.gov, Judicial Conference
<JCD PetitionforReview(@ao.uscourts.gov>

Hello —

I sent you a Petition for Review, on May 28 (by several transport mechanisms,
including Certified U.S. Mail). However, I have not yet received an acknowledgment
of receipt directly from you.

As we know (and is PROVEN in my very Petition to you), the Federal Judiciary is
known for "failing (falsely/illegally) to receive/acknowledge receipt of
communications." Therefore, I am now fearful that you are now doing exactly that.

Therefore: Please do now acknowledge receipt of my Petition. ASAP.

--- Walter Tuvell (PhD, MIT & U.Chicago, Math & CompSci -- hence, "not-a-crank")

- http://JudicialMisconduct.US (esp., .../CaseStudies/WETvIBM#smokinggun and
environs)

*#k Contact me, publicly or privately (walt.tuvell@gmail.com). "Ask Me Anything." ***
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